
 

Food companies work with farmers on
sustainability

June 11 2014, by David Pitt

A nonprofit network of investors, companies and public interest groups
says in a new report that manufacturers depending on U.S. corn and
other commodities must send strong signals to farmers to help preserve
water and soil.

The Boston-based group called Ceres is working with several companies,
including food giants General Mills and Unilever. Both of those have
adopted sustainability programs suggested by Ceres that set specific
goals for suppliers and farmers.

The report calls for the establishment of corporate policies setting
specific goals for suppliers that reduce environmental impacts,
procurement contracts requiring that crops be sustainably grown, and
efforts to identify areas of high water stress, groundwater pollution and
overuse of fertilizer.

Ceres also recommends companies substitute other grains for corn where
environmental benefits are well-demonstrated.

© 2014 The Associated Press. All rights reserved.

Citation: Food companies work with farmers on sustainability (2014, June 11) retrieved 19 April
2024 from https://phys.org/news/2014-06-food-companies-farmers-sustainability.html

This document is subject to copyright. Apart from any fair dealing for the purpose of private
study or research, no part may be reproduced without the written permission. The content is

1/2

https://phys.org/tags/groundwater+pollution/
https://phys.org/news/2014-06-food-companies-farmers-sustainability.html


 

provided for information purposes only.

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

2/2

http://www.tcpdf.org

